
 

 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given in terms of section 116(3) of the Municipal Finance Management Act (act 

no. 56 of 2003) of the municipality’s intention to extend contract PROC 8/2019: Supply and 

Delivery of Building Material, Waterproofing material and paint, until the 30th of September 2020 

due to capacity and proper planning constraints beyond our control.   

All interested and affected parties that have any objections with regards to the above are invited 

to submit written representations that must reach the municipality by 28th of May 2020.  

 

Enquiries regarding this notice: 

Mr. Ludwick Layman 

Tel: 021 807 6207  

E-mail: Ludwick.Layman@drakenstein.gov.za 

 

Written submissions to be address to the: 

 

City Manager 

Drakenstein Municipality 

Civic Centre 

P. O Box 1 

Berg River Boulevard 

Paarl 

7622 
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Cape Times :  24 May 2020 

JOHAN LEIBBRANDT 

CITY MANAGER 

 

 


